We live at no.4 Oak Village and our objections to the the plans for no.1 are as follows.

1.The proposed roof level is far too high -the cottage at no.1 becomes a tall 3 storey house which is totally out of character with the row of 7 cottages which are 2 stories high.

2. Architecturally the skylights at the front and the gables at the rear are completely at odds with the architecture of the whole of Oak Village.

3. The houses in Oak Village are a combination of brickwork and rendering and are all painted white. The black stained cladding is most unsympathetic especially as Oak Village is on the Camden local list of architectural importance.
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